
 

 

The Barn Nursery No-smoking Policy 

 

We comply with health and safety regulations and the Safeguarding and 

Welfare Requirements of the Early Years Foundation Stage in making our 

setting a no-smoking environment – both indoors and outdoors. This not only 

includes the use of cigarettes but also e-cigarettes and vapes. 

 

• All staff, parents and volunteers are made aware of our No-smoking 

Policy. 

•  

• We display no-smoking signs. 

 

• The No-smoking Policy is stated in our information for parents. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 




